
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 12/12/2011 11:14:21 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC71: 

'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gui'bux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.ir^"vlRedacted 

Redacted 

Cc: Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@epue.ca.gov); Randolph, Edward F. 
(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Velasquez, Carlos A. 
(carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Articles with PG&E logo 

No worries, Gurbux! It was a good questions. 

Jennifer 

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 10:39 AM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux; Cherry, Brian K; Dowdell, Jennifer; 
Cc: Randolph, Edward F.; Tom, Jonathan P.; Velasquez, Carlos A. 
Subject: RE: Articles with PG&E logo 

Carlos just reminded me that we were told that PG&E has a vendor selling these articles through the 
internet. 

Gurbux 

Redacted 

From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 10:30 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; 'Dowdell, Jennifer']Redacted 

Cc: Randolph, Edward F.; Tom, Jonathan P.; Velasquez, Carlos A. 
Subject: Articles with PG&E logo 

Jennifer/Brian: The other day when we came to the PG&E building for a CCA related meeting, we 
noticed that a number of articles (including jackets, caps, tool boxes) with PG&E logo were on sale next 
to the security desk. We got concerned that some bad person could buy these articles and find way into 
somebody's house under the pretext of being a PG&E repair person. Were wondering if you had 
thought about this possibility. Personally, I do not think any body but PG&E employees should be 
allowed to have these articles. 

Gurbux 
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